To,

Shri. Pradeep Mayekar, The General Secretary, ONGC (B.O.P.) Karmachari Sangathana. Mumbai

SUB: OFFSHORE MEDICAL EVACUATION

Dear Mayekar Ji,

I am writing this letter on the behalf of NQO Family in connection with recent issue of arranging medevac chopper on 12/13 Jul 2017 at NQO.

I sincerely appreciate and thank you for all the efforts taken up by you in appropriate level for arranging Medevac chopper and medical facility in the hour of need. The entire NQO family wishes to express our gratitude.

Once again, thank you very much.

With Kind Regards,

A J L Gomes
DGM (P) - NQO

Dy. General Manager (*)
OIM - NQ Process Complex,
ONGC. Mumbel High Asset